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I hope you all enjoyed our Fall Family Weekend that took place September 15-17, 2017.  We had a record number of
families register (not a requirement to do so be we ask so we have some idea of numbers in attendance).  This year we
had a couple of new events that were well received and well attended.  First was our “Coffee Hour with President
Zupan” and our first ever Parent Programs sponsored Tailgate Party.  We were hoping for numbers close to 50 and we
actually tripled that number with over 150 in attendance.  Thank you to all who attended and we hope to see you at
Spring Family Weekend, scheduled for April 20-22, 2018.


